
Subject: School reopening Tuesday 5th January 

Date sent: 3rd January 2021, 5:03pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 

Following on from my email earlier today, I can now confirm that we 

will be reopening our school for the children on Tuesday 5th January. 

This decision has been made through thorough risk assessment, by 

following government guidance and after discussion with members our 

Board. 

Once again, can I reassure you that we have a robust risk assessment 

that has been in place and we have been following throughout the 

pandemic. It has been updated and adjusted in light of the latest risks 

and guidance published on 30th December 2020. 

If the government makes any further changes to their directive, I will 

contact you and let you know the revised arrangements. 

Please ensure that the children have safe entry and exit to the school 

by wearing a face mask, maintaining social distancing and 

remembering that only one adult per family is to bring the children to 

school. 

Please see my previous email and the school website for the latest 

guidance. 

I Iook forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 

morning. 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Evans 

Headteacher 

  

 


